

TOWN OF AVON

2021 APR - 6 A 8: 11

TOWN CLERK

Town of Avon

Conservation Commission

Friday, January 22, 2021

Members Present: Kevin Mooney, Edward Mekjian, John Costa

Absent: Christopher Canducci

Others Present: William Leonard and Helder Barroso, both representing Aqua Line Properties

Mr. Mooney opened the meeting at 12:00 P.M.

Meeting was a live visit with representatives from Aqua Line Properties at property address 727 S. Main St., Randolph, MA but encompassing land located on Langley Road in Avon. All members of the Commission wore masks and maintained safe distancing during the meeting.

The purpose of the meeting was to review the site for possible wetlands infractions following a complaint from a resident on Langley Road in Avon.

During his research in preparation for the meeting, the chairman determined their appeared to be some validity to the complaint.

Three members of the Commission met with the property owner and one of his associates.

No decisions were made at this meeting other than the property owner will have his engineer address any of the questions that arose during the meeting. The property owner, along with his engineer will schedule a follow-up meeting with the Commission to discuss their findings and will provide recommended mitigation, if necessary.

Kevin Mooney, Chairman